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Date: April 2, 2020 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of ITA, I would like to extend our deepest concern and heartiest wishes 

to all our friends and colleagues affected by the new coronavirus in our member 

organizations during these difficult and challenging times.   

 

Facing such a serious health issue across the world, ITA stands in solidarity with 

ITA member nations and fully supports your determined efforts to counter the 

spread of the new coronavirus. I firmly believe that we will manage this situation 

together and countries affected will quickly overcome and recover from this 

epidemic. 

 

I wish you and all the people in your country good health and a swift end to the 

new coronavirus outbreak. We stand by you.  

 

All the best, 

 

Yan Jinxiu 
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